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Culburra Public School Mission Statement 

We strive to walk together in developing strong learners, confident and creative individuals   
and active and informed members of the community. 
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DATES TO REMEMBER:  

⮚ FRIDAY 27th SEPTEMBER Walk to School Day / Mufti Gold Coin Donation  
⮚ FRIDAY 27th SEPTEMBER Last Day of Term 3  
⮚ MONDAY 14th OCTOBER First Day of Term 4 
⮚ WEDNESDAY 16th OCTOBER School Concert Matinee  
⮚ THURSDAY 17th OCTOBER School Concert Evening – SOLD OUT  

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
  
 

 

School Choir  
Congratulations to our school choir who did an amazing job at 
the recent Shoalhaven Music Festival.  Like all members of the 
audience, I was extremely proud of our performance and the 
performances of all schools, what a great representation of 
public education.  A very big thank-you to Mrs Daniel and Mrs 
Robertson for all their hard work in preparing our students for 
their big night!  
 
Friday Assembly 
A reminder that the last Friday assembly was last week due to the need to prepare for our 
upcoming school concert. Students and staff are working very hard and I know our school 
community will be very proud of our students.  Burras will still be accrued during this period 
and will be presented week 1 next term. 
 
Congratulations Mr Bagnall 
Congratulations to Mr and Mrs Bagnall on the recent birth of their baby daughter - we wish 
them all the best during this special time. 
 
Use of Student Department Emails for Third Party Sites 
The department has communicated the follow message regarding the use of student 
Department of Education emails to sign up for third party sites: 
 
The NSW Department of Education is making an important change to help keep our students 
safe online, reduce the risk of cyber threats and make sure your student email accounts are 
used for their intended educational purposes only. 

 

http://www.culburra-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


What’s happening 
Starting Day 1 Term 4, you won’t be able to use your student email address to sign up for, or 
recover access to any social media, gaming, instant messaging or similar accounts. 
 
What you need to do 
If you have signed up for a social media, gaming, instant messaging or similar account using 
your student email address, please change to a personal email address on each platform by 
Sunday 13 October to make sure you don't lose access to the account. Here’s how: 

• Log in to each account. 
• Go to the account settings and update your email address to a personal one. Add a 

mobile number too, if you haven’t already. 

Why this is happening 
The department is making this change to ensure all student accounts are being used for their 
educational purposes, and to help protect you from risks online. Using your personal email 
address for these platforms instead of your student email address reduces the chances of 
someone gaining access to information in your school account. 

Term 4 
Term 4 begins for both students and staff on Monday 14th October.  Term 4 is different to the 
other terms in that the staff development days occur at the end of the term once the students 
have completed the year. 
 
Yours In Education,     
Mrs Day – Principal  
 
 

 
Celebrating a birthday this fortnight / 
school holidays: 
 

  Eve                        Byron  
  Ava              Ellie  
  Everett   Blake 
  Will             Jordy 
  Mackenzie  Harper 
  Shilo    Sam  
  Louie   Jasiah  
 

We hope you have a great day! 
 
 

 
 

LIGHTHOUSE WINNERS 
Everett, Lucas, Sami, Dallas. Lucas.R, 
Reef, Wally, Calai, Piper, Levi, Ruby, 
Georgia, Myanna, Axel, Kaylee 

 
 
 

BREAKFAST PROGRAM 
The Breakfast Program will run every 
Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday. 

 
 

KINDERGARTEN 2025 
Is your child starting kindergarten in 2025? 

Enrolments are now being taken for our 
school. 

For enrolment packs please see the school 
office. 

 
 

CANTEEN NEWS 
OPEN FRIDAY 

Orders can be made online at My School 
Connect - see below link.   

Login into My School Connect 
A few things to know…. 
1) sandwiches, hot food and drinks can be 
ordered online ONLY 
2) counter sales are to be purchased at 
school canteen in breaks 
3) all orders have a transaction fee of $0.33 
to process the order. 

Please note any volunteers must complete 
a Declaration for Child Related Workers 
prior to commencing in the canteen.  
Please see the school office for the form. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmyschoolconnect.com.au%2Flogin%3Ft%3Dparent&data=05%7C02%7Cculburra-p.school%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C98c3aac2234d4eb5bdd808dc396bf6b0%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638448383210907824%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4CL0kWLCWXqkZoBNTjwaQNNvQ5C0ka5Z5lfAWZlLy88%3D&reserved=0


ASSEMBLY AWARDS 

Term 3 WEEK 7 
KC 

Evie / Archie 
KW 

Gemma / Talan 
1/2B  

Lachlan / Ella 
1/2E 

Mackenzie / Elena 
3-6C 

Lucas 
3/4CW  

Ben / Harry 
3/4H 

Kate / Jessica  
5/6D 

Julian / Emily 
5/6E 

Max / Isobel 
 
 
 
 

ASSEMBLY AWARDS 
Term 3 WEEK 8  

KC 
Levi / Patrick 

KW 
India / Emmett / Brenden  

1/2B  
Lucas / Isabel  

1/2E 
Amari / Abigail 

3-6C 
Lockhlan 
3/4CW  

Baylee / Blake 
3/4H 

Lilii  / Esmeralda 
5/6D 

Indi / Julian 
5/6E 

Nash / Sami  
 

CONCERT TICKETS 
Concert tickets are still on sale.  Tickets for 
the evening show have SOLD OUT.  For 
matinee tickets please see the front office. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Burra Uniform Shop 
New & Preloved  

ORDERS CAN BE PLACED AT THE 
OFFICE AND WILL BE GIVEN TO 

STUDENTS ON FRIDAY 
 

 

Out of School Hours Care 
Monday – Thursday 3pm – 6pm 

During the school term 
Monday – Friday 8am – 6pm during the 

school holidays and pupil free days 
Contact Jacinta on 4447 3069 and leave 

a message. Bookings are essential. 

 
 

 

EXTERNAL SPECIALISTS 
Parent/carers seeking to have external 
specialists work on our site with their 
child need to contact the school via email 
or a phone call prior to making any 
arrangements with the service providers. 
Spaces at our school are limited, and our 
individual class and overall school timetables 
are the top priority. If service providers 
contact our school directly, we cannot discuss 
any arrangement with them as the school has 
not been provided with consent from 
parent/carers to discuss confidential student 
information, I appreciate your assistance 
managing this process. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


